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May 6, 2019 
 
To all Authorized Employers: 
 
Re: Online Payment Option for Authorizations/Appointments 
 
The Peace Officer Program is pleased to announce online payments using credit cards and 
debit cards for applications for Authorizations to Employ Peace Officers and Peace Officer 
Appointments under the Peace Officer Act. 
 
Online payments can be made at https://eservices.alberta.ca/business-services.  Agencies 
may still pay with corporate cheque if preferred. 
 
When completing the online payment option, the name of the agency and the agency’s 
Authorization number must be entered before proceeding.  Once the payment is complete, 
print a copy of the receipt and attach it to the application package before submitting to the 
Peace Officer Program for processing.  Agencies can enter multiple employees per payment. 
 
Should you have any questions about this new option, please contact the Peace Officer 
Program at peaceofficerinfo@gov.ab.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tammy Spink 
Manager 
Peace Officer Program 

 Public Security Division 

9th  Floor, John E. Brownlee Building 

10365 97 Street 
Edmonton, Alberta, Canada  T5J 3W7 

Telephone: 780-427-3457 

Fax: 780-427-5916 
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